
HTHW Shutdown Schedule May 2025 

Every year, right after Commencement, our Campus Operations and Maintenance team starts routine 

maintenance and repairs on the high-temperature hot water (HTHW) system. This system supplies hot 

water and heat to many campus buildings and needs to be shut down for scheduled repairs. 

Phases of This Year’s Project 

This year’s four-phased approach to address needed repairs will safely restore the system to the greatest 

number of buildings in the shortest amount of time possible.  

● Phase-1 (May 9th – June 1st) No interruption of service. 

● Phase-2 (May 24th at 6PM- June 1st) See map for affected buildings. 

● Phase-3 (May 18th at 6PM- June 10th) See map for affected buildings. 

● Phase-4 (June 13th- June 27th) See map for affected buildings 

Non-Affected Buildings 

Not all buildings on the West campus use the high-temperature hot water (HTHW) system. Instead, some 

rely on their own internal heating equipment for space heating, hot water, or both. The following West 

campus buildings will not be affected by the HTHW shutdown: 

● Benedict Kitchen 

● Charles B. Wang Center 

● Chavez and Tubman Halls 

● Computing Center 

● East Side Dining 

● Gray, Ammann, Irving and O’Neil Halls 

● Island Federal Arena 

● Athletic Indoor Practice Facility 

● LaValle Stadium 

● RHD Apartments (all quads) 

● Schomburg Apartments 

● Simons Center 

● Sports Complex 

● Starbucks 

● West Apartment Complex 

● Student Union 

 



Additionally, the buildings on the South campus, West Apartments, and R&D Park will not be affected by 

the HTHW shutdown. 

Contact Information 

As we progress through the four phases of project repairs, we will post any changes or notifications on the 

Facilities & Services website. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the HTHW shutdown, please contact Edward McErlean at 

631-632-9614. If you have specific HVAC-related concerns, please contact James Scuderi at 631-632-

3214. You may also reach out to your Building Manager at any time for facilities questions. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience as we complete these essential HTHW 

repairs to ensure our campus is ready for the Fall 2025 semester.. 

 

Best, 

William Herrmann 

Vice President, Facilities & Services 

Chief Sustainability Officer 

Facilities & Services 

Stony Brook University 

 

 

https://www.stonybrook.edu/facilities/
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/facilities/_pdf/BuildingandZoneManagerContactList.pdf
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